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9
th

 June 2022 

 

Mrs Heather Summerfield 

Secretary 

On behalf of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Group 

Talgarth 

 

 

Dear Mrs Summerfield 

 

Re: Queen’s Diamond Jubilee Celebrations in Talgarth – 2
nd

 – 5
th

 June 2022 

 

At last week’s meeting of the Town Council, I was asked to convey to the whole of 

the Jubilee Group, via yourself as Secretary, the Town Council’s thanks and gratitude, 

for all the Group’s hard work in arranging such an excellent and successful 4-days of 

celebrations in Talgarth, from 2
nd

 – 5
th

 June, together with the lighting of The Beacon 

on Mynydd Troed which was tremendous too, for the residents of Talgarth, together 

and with their grateful thanks to all the organisers who worked so hard to make this 

event happen. 

 

The Town Council would be grateful if you could circulate this ‘Thank You’ to all 

concerned, a copy of which will be put up on the Notice Board and the Town Council 

website. 

 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations June 2022 will be a very memorable event 

for the Community of Talgarth together with the Commemorative Coins presented to 

the Ysgol y Mynydd du pupils by Talgarth Town Council. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Josephine M E Rumsey 

Town Clerk 

On Behalf of Talgarth Town Council. 
 

 


